
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/8/2024 4:07:32 PM

First name: Joe

Last name: Bongiorno

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: The law was created for a good reason--and there is no reason to break it in this instance. Simply

put, cabins don't belong in designated Wilderness. There is plenty of space available for housing in Alaska

without having to infringe on wild spaces. The U.S. Forest Service must leave its policy unchanged and phase

out ANILCA cabins, as was the original intent. These cabins were never meant to persist in Wilderness, and to

change this policy would undermine ANILCA and the Wilderness Act.


